From:

To:

Subject:

Sir, ~

No. WL (Misc.)-18/Diversion/Vol-XI/ 30%
Himachal Pradesh Forest Department

Dated Shimla-1, the2 /7 /2024,

Pr. CCF (WL) &
CWLW, HP Shimla.

Executive Engineer,
HPPWD, Sundernagar, HP

Diversion of 41.815 hectare of forest land in favour of HPPWD
for the construction of Slapper to Tattapani road (Kms. 8/500
to 61/600), within the jurisdiction of Suket and Karsog Forest
Division, District Mandi, Himachal Pradesh. (Online No.
FP/HP/Road/37858/2018).

Please refer to your office letter No. PW-SNR-WA-FCA/2024—

8635 dated 13.11.2024 on t he subject cited above.

In this regard, it is informed that the eco-sensitive zone of

Majathal Wildlife Sanctuary has been notified by Gol vide notification No.
S.0. 1813 (E) dated 07.06.2017 and the draft eco-sensitive zone
Nofification of Bandli Wildlife Sanctuary has been issued vide Notification
No. S.0. 4273 (E) dated 27.11.2020 and the final ESZ nofification is yet to be
nofified. The above notfifications can be downloaded from the Gol,
MoEF&CC official website.

O/0 RCCF (WL) HP



